
Dear Parents, 

As we move into the season of Advent and are looking forward to celebrate 
Christmas, we are conscious that there are many families in our local area who 
are filled with worry about the weeks ahead. Ever thoughtful, our Pastoral 
Care Team has chosen to support ‘The Larder Foodbank Newry’ with 
their donations towards Christmas hampers.  

We would greatly appreciate if our pupils could contribute ONE 
ITEM to the collection for this very worthy cause. A box has been left 
in each classroom today and will be collected on Friday 9th December. 
(We do not expect families with more than one child at school, 
to contribute to each class box.) 

We would appreciate if the following non-perishable items could be donated. 

• Teabags 
• Coffee 
• Sugar 
• Honey 
• Jam 
• Cereals 
• Tins of vegetables/fruit/soup/salmon 
• Packets of sauces/Gravy 

Granules/Salt 
• Pasta/Rice 
• Packets/tins of custard 
• Christmas pudding 
• Mince pies 
• Tins of rice 
• Packets of jelly 
• Biscuits/ Sweets/ Chocolates/ Selection boxes/ Crisps 
• Nappies in all sizes/ Wipes 
• Toilet roll/Kitchen roll 
• Cleaning Products 
• Hygiene Products 

 
Many thanks for your generosity, 

Mrs F. Fearon & The Pastoral Care Team P5-7  


